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A copy of the Byelaws made for the protection of Epsom and Walton Downs may be inspected at 
the Town Hall, The Parade, Epsom Surrey,  KT18 5BY.  Tel: 01372 732000

In order to avoid conflict with other users, particularly horseriders, 
the area for flying kites is restricted under the Byelaws to that part 

of the Downs enclosed by the Old London Road to the north, east 
and south and to the west by Public Bridleway 127. (Shown on map 
overleaf). 

Kite Flying should not be undertaken before noon daily in this 
area of the Downs which is regularly used by racehorses as this 

activity causes distress to the horses.

Anyone breaking this requirement is liable to a prosecution under 
the Downs Byelaws which state that it is an offence to give 

reasonable cause for annoyance to any other person in the proper 
use of the Downs.

After noon there are no race horses being trained but care should 
be taken to avoid annoyance to hack riders using the Downs.




